
PRESS RELEASE 
Friday, April 10, 2020 

 
In response to the COVID-19 pandemic the Town of Little Compton has decided to close 
South Shore Beach, Town Landing, Lloyd’s Beach to vehicular traffic and parking.  These 
properties will remain open to pedestrian traffic.  In addition, there will be TEMPORARY 
NO PARKING on the following roadways: 
 

South Shore Road 
Ocean Drive 

Rhode Island Road 
Sakonnet Point Road (southern end) 

Bluff Head Avenue 
Grange Avenue 

Quaker Hill Farm Road 
 

Parking and traffic enforcement, as well as the Governor’s Executive Orders regarding 
social distancing and groups of no more than 5 persons, will be STRICTLY ENFORCED.  A 
reminder: persons from out-of-state entering Rhode Island for non-work-related matters 
are mandated to self-quarantine for a period of 14 days. 
 
We regret any inconvenience this may cause; however, these mandates are being put into 
place for the safety and well-being of the residents of Little Compton. 
 
Questions, comments or concerns should be directed to the Little Compton Public Safety 
Complex @ 401-635-2311. 
 
 
______________________________________________   _____________________________________ 
Robert L. Mushen      Antonio A. Teixeira 
President of the Town Council    Town Administrator 


